
The municipality of Żurawica 

hosted the mobile showroom 

with the “Cypher Game” 
On 28 September 2022, the mobile showroom was stationed on the grounds of the 

Żurawica Municipality Office (in the Przemyśl poviat), where we received a very 

friendly and warm welcome. The exhibition was open from 10 a.m. to 4 p.m. The 

visitors were mainly students from Żurawica over the age of 13, including groups 

from School and Kindergarten Complex No. 1 and School and Kindergarten Complex 

No. 2. More than 80 young people were able to experience the opportunity to learn 

history using modern technology. 

At 11 a.m., a meeting of the Institute of National Remembrance delegation, 

represented by President dr Karol Nawrocki, Director General Magdalena Głowa and 

Director of the Office of New Technologies Magdalena Hajduk, with Mr. Tomasz 

Szeleszczuk, Head of the Żurawica Municipality, took place in the mobile showroom. 

In addition, the President of the Institute of National Remembrance made several 

statements to local media, including Polskie Radio Rzeszów, TVP3 Rzeszów and 

TVP Info. 

We would like to thank the Head of the Rzeszów Branch of the National Education 

Office of the Institute of National Remembrance, Jakub Izdebski, for his cooperation 

and dr Jacek Magdoń from the Rzeszów Branch of the National Education Office of 

the Institute of National Remembrance for his substantive support. 

We encourage you to visit our mobile showroom and experience the “Cypher Game” 

in your neighbourhood! 



 

 



 

 

https://bnt.ipn.gov.pl/en/the-municipality-of-zurawica-hosted-the-mobile-showroom-with-the-

cypher-game/ 


